
University of Louisville 
College of Arts and Sciences 

Latin American and Latino Studies Program 
9th Annual LALS Spring Showcase 

A Celebration of LALS 
Lewis Scholars and  
Fellows, Panama 

Scholars, LALS Interns 
and Graduating  

Students! 
Wednesday, April 6, 2016 

3:00-4:00pm 
Shumaker Research Building, Room 139 

This event is free and open to the public.  
Light refreshments will also be served.   
For more information, please contact: 

 
Dr. Rhonda Buchanan 

LALS Program Director 
(502) 852-2034 

rhondabuchanan@louisville.edu 
http://louisville.edu/latinamericanstudies 

Presentation by 2015 Lewis Fellow Dr. Brenda Ortiz-Loyola  
Department of Classical and Modern Languages 

Project in Cuba: 

“We Have Something to Say:  
Afro-Cuban Feminists and Nationalism." 


